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To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov 

       Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support – 

       ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: BNPP-1 Decisions regarding the JSC ATEX TCP in the area of “Development of 

Modernization TA” 

 

Dear Sir, 

With reference to the letter No.340-01-20/449 dated 30.03.2018 of the ATOMTECHEXPORT 

Company, the decisions of BNPP-1 managements are as follows: 

I&C Management: 

 Taking into account the priorities of BNPP, the request for modernization of ENGINEER 

STATION, PROGRAMMER of the TPTS systems has been deferred until a more appropriate 

time and the aforementioned request is considered to be temporarily cancelled. 

Regarding the ACC system, the BNPP-1 has already informed the JSC ATEX Company of its 

decision via the letter No. LTR-1000-193123 dated 25.02.2018. 

Regarding the NFCE system, the BNPP-1 has already informed the JSC ATEX Company of its 

decision via the letter No. LTR-1000-190640 dated 27.01.2018. 

Regarding the TLSU SPTA system, the BNPP-1 has already informed the JSC ATEX Company 

of its decision via the letter No. LTR-1000-194409 dated 10.03.2018. 

Regarding the TLSU system, the BNPP-1 has already informed the JSC ATEX Company of its 

decision via the letter No. LTR-1000-192833 dated 21.02.2018. 

Reactor Management: 

 Considering the change of conditions and impossibility of the provision of parts by the 

manufacturer, the technical decision related to the modernization of MSIV (Main Steam Isolation 

Valve) was again edited and it will be submitted.  

ICT Management: 

 TKP and TA of MA system modernization plan have been received with the letter No.340-01-

20/480 dated 06.04.2018 and are being reviewed by the ICT management.  Subsequently, the 

results of the review will be formally submitted to the Contractor. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  


